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YOUNGSTOWN COLLEGE 
MINUTES OF THE ACADEMIC STANDARDS COMMITTEE 

December 2, 1954 

Mr. Beckman, Mr. Behen, Mr. Bridgham, Mr. Dykema." Mr. Franklin, 
Mr. Gosselin, Mr. Kitchen, Mr. Reilly, Mr. J.E. Omith 

1. Dean Smith disoussed the status of student employment, especially in r egarc: 
to faculty privileges. The problem of parking stickers is a particularly cri-!:.i t a~l_ 

one. Mr. Dykema asked for suggestions on dealing with the problem of requests iur 
extra commencement tickets. The committee members offered several suggestions i ry:.' 

dealing with the difficulty. 
2. A discussion was begun on the problem presented by Summer Saturday classes , 

The solutions suggested were: 1) That Saturday morning classes be eliminated and 
only two 110 minute periods be scheduled in the morning. 2) That classes begin at 
7 a.m. and three 110 minute periods be scheduled between seven O'clock and one 
o9clock. 3) That each of the two Summer sessions be extended to six weeks and the 
present morning schedule be retained but with the elimination of Saturday classes. 
No decision was reached and committee members were asked to discuss the alternative ~ 
with other faculty members. In the course of the discussion a great deal of comment 
was made on the difficulty of getting students to arrive promptly at early classes. 
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Respectfully submitted 

Karl W. Dykema 
Chairman 




